
 
 
 

  
 

 

 

Get your Duckford Duck for $100! It’s a 5” duck that you get to keep, paint it, 
put stickers on it, decorate any way you want (in good taste), name it – 
Ducktape, Webster, Drake, come up with a great name! The only thing we ask is 
that you write your name on the back of the duck, then come and enter the 
Sponsor Regatta!  

 

$100 Duckford Duck Sponsors receive: 
• 5” duck to decorate and enter into the Sponsor Regatta on Sunday, August 11th  
• Listed on the Brad & Mary Bradford Memorial Duck Race event web page on the Western Welcome 
Week website.  
 

Come and float your lucky Duckford Duck down Little’s Creek at the Bemis Bridge  
Sunday, August 11 • Noon to 3pm • 5804 S. Bemis St. • Duckford Races begin after the regular duck races 
 

Yes, I/we would love to become a Western Welcome Week Duckford Duck Sponsor! 
 

q A check for $100 is enclosed                  q Please invoice me for $100 
 

____________________________________________   ________________________________________ 
Contact Printed Name             Signature 
 
How you would like your name to appear on the website: ________________________________________ 

Company Name (if applicable) _____________________________________________________________ 

Address________________________________________________________________________________ 

City/StateZip____________________________________________________________________________ 

Phone _________________________________ E-Mail _________________________________________ 

Website (if applicable): ___________________________________________________________________ 
 

Did you know that city ducks have been found to have a different accent from country ducks? 
Researchers found that city ducks have a louder “Quack” compared to country ducks. Hmmmm, who knew! 

 
Western Welcome Week is an independent stand-alone 501(c)3 nonprofit organization 

that relies on community generosity. 
 

Thank you for your support!  
 

Western Welcome Week • 5890 S. Bemis St., Littleton, CO 80120 • 303-794-4870  
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Western Welcome Week 
“Duckford Duck” Sponsor Regatta! 

 

 


